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I’m writing in opposition to SB1154, Government should be responsive to the needs 

of the people, doing all they can to aid , not hinder their efforts to earn a living or build 

a home for themselves. Many places are far from a community water system, and 

fiscally out of reach. Individual communities should be deciding what works for them, 

not people with no ties or concerns for the people directly affected by their decisions. 

Land values could be affected by overreaching bureaucrats . It sounds as if there are 

no real rules and guidelines established, leaving interpretation open to whichever 

individual happens to be involved, which leads to inconsistency and confusion.  


